
CALENDAR 

October 4th  

5th Grade Field Trip 

 

October 5th 

Coding Club Begins 

 

October 8th  

Otis Spunkmeyer  

Cookie Dough Orders Due 

 

October 10th   

Walk-to-School Day 

 

October 11th  

Impact Forms Due 

 

October 12th 

End of the 1st Quarter 

 

October 15th 

Teacher Work Day 

No School for Students

Parent/Community Involvement Opportunities 
K-12 Mathematics Instructional Materials Adoption 

 
Brevard Public Schools (BPS) is inviting parents/community members to provide input for the selection of 
Mathematics Florida Standards (MAFS) aligned instructional materials.  There are four opportunities for 
parent/community input at ESF, our School Board Office: 
 

 October 22 from 5:00-7:00 pm  Parent/Community Information Night 

 October 16-November 9 Online Access for Parent Input Survey 

 October 26 from 8:00-11:00 am Parent/Community Information Day 

 
Brevard Public Schools (BPS) is committed to fostering high-quality learning experiences we know students need 
to ensure they have a solid K-12 mathematics education.  The upcoming instructional materials adoption cycle 
for mathematics is an opportunity to select high-quality instructional materials for the beginning of the 2019-
2020 school year.  Participating in the instructional materials review process is a powerful opportunity for 
teachers, administrators, parents, and community members! 

 

Holland’s Third-Annual  

Dads Take Your Child to School Day Breakfast 
What an excellent turnout we had at our recent Dads Take Your Child to School Day 
Breakfast!  Our cafeteria served more than 400 meals to our participants that 
morning.  It was an honor to serve all of our dads and/or male role models and their 
children, and pay special honor to our military families.  Thank you to all who joined 
us! 
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Announcing our 

Updated 
Playground 
Campaign 
 

We are excited to announce our campaign to 
complete funding needed to purchase new Pre-K 
and Primary Playgrounds at 
Holland!  To view photos of the 
proposed equipment, see our 
display in the front office.  If 
you know of businesses who   
are interested in supporting  
projects like these, please 
contact Beth Merritt, our  
Partners in Education Contact! 

 

Parenting in Today’s World 
FREE Workshop 

 

Brevard Public Schools is offering their Annual “Parenting in Today’s World” workshop. This FREE 
workshop will be held at the Brevard County School Board building located in Viera from 8:00 AM 
to 12:30 PM on Saturday, October 6, 2018.  Emily Tonn will be the keynote speaker and her 
inspiring talk is titled, “Nurture Yourself…Empower Your Family.”   

Following the keynote address, parents will be able to attend breakout sessions.   The breakout 
session titles include:   

 
 Social Media…Let’s Get Informed 
 Help and Hope for the Anxious Child 
 Positive Parenting Tips 
 Behavior Strategies 
 Substance Use Today:  Not My Kid & Information and Resources from Community Agencies 
 

To register please go to the following link: http://tinyurl.com/PITW2018  or for more information, 
please contact Joy Palatucci at 321-633-1000 at extension 319. 
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NEHS  
 

Thank you to our NEHS students, families, and 

the Faculty Council for the wonderful NEHS 

Induction Ceremony that took place last week!  

CONGRATULATIONS to the 40 Holland 

students who were inducted.  We are proud of 

each and every student and all they have 

accomplished to earn a place in the Holland 

Hive Chapter of the National Elementary 

Honor Society!  

 

A special thanks to the parents and Faculty 

Council for their generous support. 

 

We look forward to all that Holland’s NEHS 

will accomplish in 2018-19! 
 

http://tinyurl.com/PITW2018


SCHOOL NEWS 

PICTURE 

RETAKES 

 
Wednesday,  

October 24th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RESPECT 

The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our 

September Character Trait, RESPECT!  Students 

were nominated by each teacher for being 

exceptionally RESPECTFUL at all times. 

Kindergarten 
Jayden O. 
Zander M. 

Hugh B.  
Alexandr R. 

Liam M. 
First Grade 

Brody S. 
Marina E. 
Colette W. 

Catherine B. 

Second Grade 
Teagan H. 
Emma M. 

Zoe S. 
Kennedy L. 

Third Grade 
Noah V. 
Hailey V. 
Juan O. 

Sawyer C. 

Fourth Grade 
Steven S. 

Kory S. 
Joe M. 

Fifth Grade 
Kirem V. 
Kyla E. 

Daryl R. 

Sixth Grade 
Joey R. 

Dylan V. 
Dylan J. 

Dakota B. 

 
 

 

 

COOKIE DOUGH FUNDRAISER 

Now through October 8th  
Please join us in fundraising to help support the school’s effort 
to enhance your child’s education and overall academic 
experience.  For the safety of our children, please no “door to 
door selling”.  Checks can be made payable to Holland PTO.  
Write your child’s name and teacher’s name on the memo of 
checks and order forms, as well as your phone number, and 
use the collection envelopes to submit your checks and order 
forms.  Students will earn prizes for certain amounts sold! 

Send in collection envelopes and payments ON OR BEFORE 

OCTOBER 8.  Delivery will be three-four weeks from the end 

of the sale.  

Thank you for supporting Holland! 

Questions can be directed to Elizabeth Grillo at 516-330-4020. 

  
October 

Character Trait:  
RESPONSIBILITY 

October 23 – 31 

 

 

 

Mad scientist 

day Coming 

Soon! 

Wednesday, 

October 31st 

http://www.spunkmeyer.com/home.aspx


SCHOOL NEWS 

  

Holland Reading  
& Writing Night 
Thursday, October 25th  

If you would like to know more 
about the Florida English and 
Language Arts Standards and 

classroom instruction, please plan  
to join us on Thursday, October 25th for a wonderful 
evening of learning for all!  The committee is busy planning 
valuable sessions to help support and share expectations 
in the areas of reading and writing.  We look forward to 
seeing you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October is  

National Bullying 

Prevention Awareness 

Month 
Every October, schools and 
organizations across the country join 
STOMP Out Bullying™ in observing 
National Bullying Prevention Month. 
The goal: encourage communities to 
work together to stop bullying and 
cyberbullying by increasing awareness 
of the prevalence and impact of 
bullying on all children of all ages.  This 
is our month to be leaders at school 
and carry it through all-year-round! 
 
Here at Holland, every student and 
family signs an anti-bullying contract, 
and vows to maintain a physically and 
emotionally safe learning environment.  
We encourage kindness and integrity 
through our Bee the Change 
campaign, and we are proud of the 
strong leadership skills our students 
demonstrate. 
 
Look for activities we will have 
throughout the month, along with Red 
Ribbon Week, to support the anti-
bullying cause during National Bullying 
Prevention Awareness month.  The 
more awareness that is created during 
the month of October -- and all year 
‘round, we are one step closer to 
putting an end to bullying! 

 

Wednesday, October 10th  

We are excited to celebrate WALK TO SCHOOL DAY on 

Wednesday, October 10th.  On this day, thousands of school 

stakeholders will celebrate the many benefits of walking to 

school.  Holland students, parents, and staff members will 

meet in front of the Satellite Beach Post Office at 7:15 am 

and walk to school together.  All students and parents are 

invited!    

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact Cindy Hosken, Physical Education Teacher, at 773-

7591 or hosken.cindy@brevardschools.org. 

We look forward to seeing you there to walk to school, 

promoting a healthy lifestyle amongst our students, 

families, and staff! 
 

 

mailto:hosken.cindy@brevardschools.org

